
 
 

Report of the Jewish Studies Students’ Association 

Tuesday, 12 January, 2021 
 

- We are looking forward to the Winer 2021 semester 

- Planning Hebrew tutoring sessions 

- Sending out biweekly listservs  

- Delivered almost all sweaters to those who purchased them in Winter 2020 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Georgia Bender, JSSA VP External  
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